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Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety

Department of Natural Resources SEP 19 2014
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203 Durango Fieid Office

Mwision of Reclamation,
\Airing and Safety

September 19, 2014

RE: Request for 60 day extension for Financial Warranty Compliance Increase M-1994-108, Cedar
Point

To whom it may concern,

Financial warranty for the amendment in the amount of $35,513.00 is in the process of being added
by Vectra Bank which was signed for as a CD but the actual paper work isn’t completed as of yet. The
balance of $74,757.00 will be completed in a third party bonding by Oldcastle Materials Group which |
am to meet to dis reclamation according to their contract. In an accompanying E-mail Pete
Siegmund of Oldcastle Group would not be able to meet before the deadline, therefore a request for
time extension to allow forq meeting date and completion of documentation for the financial warranty.

Thank you,

Rickey l; Noland R F’\{
Noland, Inc. ngd*tc(



C’e_cj ar Fou f\T
From: Pete Siegmund PSiegmund@oldcastiematerials.com

Subject: RE: DMG Bonding B N2
Date: September 10, 2014 at 10:11 AM M ( q ?L( ( 05
To: ricknoland300@gmail.com

Rick,

Thanks for the reminder.
My schedule has been extremely packed and there is no way | can get down there before

September 251,
I will have some time the later part of this week to look into this and | will get back to you
soon.

Thanks, k.'?ECEil\\,/'ED

Pete Siegmund SEP 19 ZBM
970-759-1501 cell L a“;? Emd Office
970-243-4900 office i - ot

Safely building The Preferred Source of quaiity sand, rock, fandscape products, ready mix concrete,
asphalt, paving, and construction services.

From: ricknoland300@gmail.com |mailto:ricknolandSOO@gmaiI.coml
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 4:32 AM

To: Siegmund, Pete (Four Corners Materials)
Subject: DMG Bonding

Pete,

| would like to remind you of the dead line for posting the bonding needs to occur
before September 25th. If an extension is needed | can request one. Of the
$100,142.51, the amount of $35,513.00 is ours for the amendment with the balance of
$64,629.51 for the ground disturbed within the new amended pit. Accourding to the

mine plan any additional acreage disturbed was to have the same amount reclaimed
before proceeding, it hasn’t occurred there for the increase.

Thank you,
Rick Noland

Sent from Windows Mail



